## **DUNEDIN RSA SURVEY AUGUST 2015**

This Survey is to help the RSA Executive look at the future.

RSA

Membership number:

There are 6 questions that we think will help us with our planning.

If you are happy to fill in your name and contact details that will be great, if you want to complete this survey anonymously that is fine. If you have any more thoughts please write on the other side of the page.

Please return to us by the 20<sup>th</sup> September to Dunedin RSA P.O. Box 4008, St Kilda, Dunedin. 9046. Or Drop off at the Montecillo Reception.

St Kilda, Dunedin. 9046. Or Drop off at the Montecillo Reception.  What is the best way the Dunedin RSA can help its members?
What would you like to see the Dunedin RSA do in the next two years ?
Do you have an email or internet access? Yes/ No
Email:
What would you like to see in the newsletter?
Triat would you like to occ in the new dotter.
Mould you be interested in attending a regular DCA Lunchean?
▶ Would you be interested in attending a regular RSA Luncheon?
Do you have any skills or services that would benefit the RSA and its
members ?
Name:

Email: